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Submission text: As a Livingstone Shire resident and ratepayer, I am well aware that
we suffer very high rates, the second highest in Queensland I believe. Anything that will
raise these already extremely high rates is something I object to vehemently. The fact that
these three suburbs have been in Livingstone Shire Council area for well over 100 years
should also weigh heavily on the decision. I believe we also suffered financially (and
contiue as debt is repaid) as a result of the de-amalgamation from Rockhampton Regional
Council, so any change that financially benefits RRC ratepayers, and adversely affects
LSC ratepayers, 1s something that I view as detrimental to me, and all other LSC
ratepayers, as well as renters, for any rate increase (inevitable and substantial if this change
proceeds) can only increase already high rental rates in this area. For these reasons, I am
very much against any change to the Council boundaries.
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